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association of universit~ and college employees 

Mr. R, A. Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations Dept. 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

May 20, 1982 

Re: Election of a New Union Co-Ordinator 

This letter is to inform the University of the election of a new Union Co- Ordinator . Shirley Irvine has been elected to this position. 
As per Article 7. 02 - Full time Leave of Absence we are providing 

you with the required notice, Shirley'~ term of office begins June 21 , 1982 and ends June 20, 1983. She is presently a Secretary in the Commerce De par tmen t. 
Shirley is replacing Wendy Bice who has taken a position off campus and will not be returning to the AUCE bargaining unit . 

cc : Shirley Irvine 

Yours truly, 

Patricia House 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of _British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 


